Capital/Bond Project Committee Meeting Thursday October 27, 2022 MMS

Committee members first reviewed the required ESD projects that will need to be addressed within the next few years and the projected costs of these projects.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Sf_SXM0BN9qh41bhmYsDEYCTgYf9D06lcv-r7V3SEAM/edit?usp=sharing

About a week ago, ESD sent one survey out to administrators and another survey out to all of our stakeholders and asked these groups to identify potential capital/bond projects that they thought ESD should consider.

Administrator Survey:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wKb7URPqJE4dc9slpjEHksmbow_IEIqPI1SHoxZNc10/ed it?usp=sharin

Community Survey:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lVxZ3Wpd8HjUpTcpkhOggCRbHVHRTyp9XgEENyRehq Y/edit?usp=sharing

Projects suggested by these surveys were presented to the Capital Bond Project Committee, and the committee discussed the various project suggestions.

Committee members were given this information electronically and asked to identify their top 10 projects that they think are most important to prioritize for implementation within the next five to ten years. They will bring this feedback to our next meeting.